Civic Hub Strategic Planning Committee (SPC) Report - June 25, 2019

We’re going to need the help and support of everyone in the Newberry community however, we
anticipate approximately seven (perhaps more) SPC committee members will be needed

1. To represent the major community stakeholders, and/or
2. Who possess exceptionally in-depth experience in Newberry, and/or
3. Who possess exceptional in-depth experience building or financing a community hub,

In addition to the two appointed CSD Board member (Director Paulsen and Director Unger), we plan to
extend committee invitations to the following organizations at this time.

e The Newberry Fire Department

e The Family Center

» The Silver Valley Unified School District (specifically Karen Gray, President of the Board of
Trustees)

e The Newberry American Legion

e NSEDA (specifically Paul Deel)

Others may be added although it may be best to avoid having so many that our work process becomes
overly complex. In addition, we’re fortunate to have a number of experts in various areas here in
Newberry. | plan to call on them to draw on their expertise. Finally, to be successful, we anticipate and
welcome suggestions and ideas from everyone in the community. Every idea and suggestion will be
catalogued and tracked and the status reported.

We will start by using the extensive work already done in 2017 by students from Cal Poly, Pomona, the
2017 Community Plan studies by San Bernardino County and the 2018 Newberry Springs CSD Strategic
Planning workshops facilitated by Karen Gray.

| anticipate that we will meet one Wednesday evening per month here at the Community Center
building.



